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December 29, 2022 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE BULLETIN 
 Request for Proposal (RFP) # 20-10029 

 
RFP #20-10029 for the Medi-Cal Managed Care Plans is hereby cancelled. DHCS 
further provides notice that the Notices of Intent to Award released on August 25, 2022, 
then updated on September 2, 2022, are hereby rescinded. 
 
The RFP is cancelled pursuant to the following cancellation provisions: 
 

RFP Main, Section X.1:  
 

In addition to this RFP, DHCS expressly reserves all rights to enter into contracts 
with commercial plans outside of this procurement process in any county on the 
same or different terms. DHCS also reserves the right to not award a contract to 
any proposer(s) in a county if DHCS determines that decision is in the best 
interest of the State.   

 
RFP Main, Section Y.1.g: 

 
At its sole discrection, DHCS reserves the right to cancel the procurement at any 
time and not make an award. 

 
RFP Main, Section Y.7: 

 
No Contract Award or RFP Cancellation 

 
The issuance of this RFP does not constitute a commitment by DHCS to award a 
contract. DHCS reserves the right to reject all proposals and to cancel this RFP if 
it is in the best interests of DHCS to do so.   
 

Thank you for your interest in the Medi-Cal Program.   
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